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	Name
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	Market Segment
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	Comments


At its September 25, 2013 meeting, the PLWG reviewed Planning Guide Revision Request (PGRR) 030.  In order to address a directive from the 9/12/13 ROS meeting to further clarify the definition of an Interconnecting Entity (IE), the PLWG was in consensus to propose incorporating clarifying revisions into Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 567, Stakeholder Review of Resource Registration Data Requirements, thus eliminating the need to file a separate NPRR.    

	Revised Proposed Guide Language


None at this time.
PRR_Template.doc
Page 2 of 1
PRR_Template.doc
Page 2 of 1
030PGRR-07 PLWG Comments 100213  
Page 1 of 1
PUBLIC

